
Additional Funding - Airport Sidewalk Replacement 06/06/2024

City Manager/PW Director

$ 75,071

The FY24/25 Capital Budget includes $76,175 for the Homer Airport Terminal Sidewalk Replacement Project.  Ordinance 24-21 re-appropriated the FY22 
Community Assistance Program Payment for ADA Improvements bringing for a total funding allocated up to $174,889.98.  The Airport Terminal Sidewalk 
Replacement Project is an urgent need and has been previously put out to bid without drawings or formal specifications which received no response, 
and Public Works staff assembled drawings and specifications for the project to include in a more substantive Invitation to Bid package.   
 
The Airport Terminal Sidewalk Replacement Project was put out to bid again with bids due on June 4, 2024 and one bid was received in an amount that 
exceeds the appropriations to date for this project.  Additional funding is necessary to complete the Airport Terminal Sidewalk Replacement Project.
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